
Summer fair bakes 

Calling all bakers – cakes are needed to sell at 

the summer fair please. All donations should be 

brought into school on Summer Fair day.  

 

House Points 

Red: 117 

Blue: 110 

Green:85 

Yellow: 95 

Well done red team! 

 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Reception: Albie 

Year 1:   Harry W 

Year 2: Freddie 

Year 3: Olivia 

Year 4: Hayden 

Year 5:  Imogen 

 

Numbot awards 

Year 1: Willow 

Year 2: Jacob H 

 

TTRS awards  

Year 5:  Lola 

 
 

Teachers  

Next year teachers will be as follows: 

Nursery: Mrs Robson  

Reception: Mrs Griffiths  

Year 1: Mrs Moore  

Year 2: Miss Powell  

Year 3: Mrs Anderson/ Mrs Wills  

Year 4: Mrs Barber  

Year 5: Mrs Walker/ Mrs Dickinson  

Year 6: Miss Jerz  

 

Mrs Clapton will be leaving us on Friday 21st July 

after 32 years. I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank her for her hard work and 

dedication to the children. She will be missed by 

us all. 

 

  

 

Lockwood Newsletter  

Friday 14th July 2023 
 

Dear parents/carers, 

Chocolate Chase  

Wow, we collected nearly 24kg of chocolate in the last 

2 weeks Thank you for your support!  

The winners of our Chocolate chase are Y5 with a 

whopping 6kg! They will receive an extra playtime next 

week. 

They were followed by Y3 with 3.9kg and Reception with 

3.8kg. Well done to all involved! Every  

Now to keep it hidden from Mrs Walker until Thursday. 

 

Eco team 

Our Eco team have been working hard this year and are 

pleased to announce they have reached their goal of 

achieving the RSPB Bronze Wild Challenge Award! Well 

done everyone and thank you Mrs Moore for leading our 

team. 

 

Bring a bottle Tuesday 

Children are invited to bring a full bottle of absolutely 

anything on Tuesday to wear their own clothes on 

Thursday. The bottles will create this year’s bottle 

tombola. 

 

Summer fair 

On Thursday everyone is invited to our summer fair. 

Children can be collected from their usual door at 

1:30pm. Any parent coming after 1.45pm will need to see 

Miss Langley at the office. Let’s hope for some 

sunshine! 

Bottle and Chocolate tombolas will open at 1.50pm but 

the rides and stalls in the school hall will be open at 

1:30pm. 

 

Y6 SATs  

Y6 SATs results will come home with the children after 

Sports afternoon on Monday. 

 

Reports  

There will be chance to drop in and discuss your child’s 

report after Sports afternoon on Monday from 2.30 - 

3.30pm. If you have no questions you may take your 

child/children at 2:30pm. 

 

Dates for the Diary  

19/07/23 - Y6 Leavers assembly for parents 2pm  

20/07/23 – Summer Fair 1:30pm   

21/07/23 – School breaks up for summer holidays! 

6/09/23 – Return to school 

 

 

 

 


